WE’'RE BACK!

Blood Pressure Screening at St. Peter — beginning Sunday, September 12 — 9-11am

High blood pressure is often silent and can cause significant health problems when not
controlled. The Parish Health Team will resume blood pressure screening on the second
Sunday of each month between the 8 and 9:30 worship services. Please note: we will now be

located in the Brides Room behind the sanctuary. Stop by for this important health check!



